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The screening fee that we get charged for a screening company sets their price at 

$50. 

Properties have no control over this. As we make no profit. 

We would have to charge or raise new move ins to make that charge up and would 

reflex on current renters at renewal of tenancy.  

As a manager and not an owner this bill we not be in the best interest of Washington 

renters in general.  


